
> From: Lisa Flicker <lisaflicker@yahoo.com> 

> Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 10:12 PM 

> To: Mayor 

> Subject: Curbside pick up 

> 

> Hello, I write to you as a mother, wife and small business owner. I was one of Scarsdale earliest 

adaptors of the scraps program. I believe it is very important to preserve our earth and pass on a better 

environment to our kids. I make weekly trips to the dump and wish I could do more. I must admit, at 

times my scraps wind up with the regular trash because I just can’t get to the dump that week. It would 

be incredibly helpful to have the scraps picked up from my home (even if it was once a week and I made 

a second trip on my own). Please help push this through for us. Thanks, Lisa Flicker. 70 Greendale Road. 

> Sent from my iPhone 

 

 


